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I oppose this bill as it is reeking of Socialism, Why would you place a cost burden of 

$1.9 million by duplicating an already existing agency. I understand that there an 

upgrade in progress. In seems that there is already insufficient staffing at both 

agencies which would further hinder misconduct investigations. Oregon children 

deserve a better outcome. 

 

Thank you 


